
Delegate Report re quarterly group 

contributions to GSO October 2015 
Posted on October 2, 2015 by admin 

Aloha all, 

GSO has asked we extend a huge mahalo to all the groups and individuals who have contributed. 

They compile an accounting at the end of each quarter and pass that on to the DCMs and groups 

(usually via the group treasurer) with their thanks. Here is a copy of that report. Check it out and see 

what your group has contributed and make sure to extend GSO’s thanks to your group members. If 

you group isn’t including GSO in their split, you might familiarize yourself with what GSO does and 

pass it on to home group members. Here’s a list and links to some helpful literature on www.aa.org, 

specifically under the tab on Contributions and Self Support, 

http://www.aa.org/pages/en_US/contributions-and-self-support. 

AA Guidelines on Finance, http://www.aa.org/assets/en_US/mg-15_finance.pdf 

But We Do Have Expenses, http://www.aa.org/assets/en_US/f-19B_butwedohaveexpenses.pdf 

Historical Background of Self Support, http://www.aa.org/assets/en_US/en_fv-19_flyersonself-

support.pdf 

Mahalo for your service and please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Delegate 

Area 17, Panel 65 
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